
Woodland Grange Primary School – KS1 Online Safety Pupil Survey Spring 2025 

(114 responses – results in brackets comparison to 2023) 

 
Mobile phone Tablet computer Laptop computer Desktop computer 

33% 34% 21% 12% 
 

 
Yes No 

68% 32% 
 

 
Yes No 

83% 17% 

 



 
Yes No 

94% 6% 
 

 
All the time Most of the time Some of the time Almost never Never 

55% 24% 10% 4% 1% 

 

 
Yes No 

56% 44% 

 

    
Yes No 

92% 8% 



 

 
All of it Most of it Some of it Not very much of it None of it 

21% 25% 36% 13% 5% 
 

    
1 hour or less Up to 2 hours Up to 3 hours Up to 4 hours More than 4 hours 

49% 22% 16% 7% 8% 
 

    
Yes No 

72% 28% 
 

 
Yes No 

66% 34% 
 



Conclusions - 2025: 

• More children are going online using handheld devices (phones and tablets) 

• Changes since 2024 

• Two thirds of children play games on console at home 

• Over 80% of children are watching online content via Youtube 

• Most children can recall being taught about online safety at school 

• Over half of the children in KS1 feel safe online all the time 

• Over half of the children know what ‘personal information’ means 

• Just under 50% of children spend one hour or less online everyday 

• 8% of children (10 pupils) spend over 4 hours online each day (slight decrease on 2024) 

• Just under three quarters of children say they have a limit on their screentime during the week 

• Two thirds have a limit at the weekend 

 

 

 


